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Last Meeting  -  DG Official Club Visit & Joint Club 
Meeting with Bellerive 

 

    
President Mike with DG Michael Plunkett     Bellerive Club President Jill Gates 

 
The meeting was attended by 21 Club Members, together 

with 3 Clarence Sunrise Members & 9 Bellerive Club Members 
 

…..and the Club inducted another two new members to the 
Clarence Sunrise Satellite Club 

 
Welcome to Rotary Jackson & James 

 

BULLETIN 

http://www.lindisfarne.rotary9830.org.au/


 
 

DG Michael outlined his vision and aims for the year 

 
 

…..and Gayle spoke about her project for the year to support 
“The Big Red Bus” and organ donation 

 
NB: To sign up for organ donation, you now need to go to the website 

“donatelife.gov.au/register-donor-today” – the State based drivers licence system is 
no longer valid! 

 
 

 
 

  



 
Update from our President 

 

Only a brief report this week because I am off tonight to the Rotary Club of Sorell for 
a farewell for Dennis Turner who is finally making his much talked about move to 
Wynyard.  
 
Last week’s visit by District Governor Michael Plunkett was a great success.  It was a 
bit different sharing the night with Bellerive Club, but it was great to see them getting 
off to a what will I am sure be a great year.  It was also good to see a large contingent 
of Clarence Sunrise Satellite Club members join us for the meeting.  Welcome James 
and Jackson to Rotary.  Clarence Sunrise are looking at holding their official launch in 
early October. 
 
This week’s meeting will be a little different because we are inviting the public to 
hear our guest speaker at 7.30pm.  Our meal has been brought forward to 6.45pm so 
that we can be packed up ready to welcome any members of the public who join us. 
Will Oakley will be talking about the RACT’s traffic vision for Hobart for the next 30 
years.  Remember, this week’s meeting is 6.30 for a 6.45 start.  Don’t be late if you can 
avoid it. 
 
Make sure you read this month’s edition of the Eastern Shore Sun.  Well done Daniel! 
 
Finally some good news to finish off: 
 

• David Lowe is making a good recovery from his fall and hopes to be at this week’s 

meeting  

• The Glass House for Risdon Vale Primary has finally been delivered to the School so 

we can get physical at last.  Ted Laing has already put his hand up to help on the 

working bees.  If you would also like to help send Catherine a text (0418 435 209) 

The plan is to do some weekend work in early September.  Details will come out in 

a separate email 

 
 
Mike Patten 

  



 
MEETING ROSTER 

This Meeting 
 

19 August 
Will Oakley  -  RACT -  

Hobart 30 Year Mobility 
Vision 

Chair:            Michael C 
Reception:  John C 
Set Up:          Those present 

Next Meeting 
 

2 September 
Don Maisch – The 

Crimean War & 
Tasmania’s Role in it 

Chair:            Nigel G 
Reception:  Allan M 
Set Up:          Those present  

Last Meeting 
 

5 August 
DG Visit (Joint meeting 

with Bellerive) 
 

Remember to advise the Club of your attendance & meal requirement before 
every meeting 

PLEASE NOTE: THE MEETING THIS WEEK WILL START WITH A MEAL AT 
6.45PM & THEN THE GUEST SPEAKER AT 7.30PM, SO THAT MEMBERS OF THE 

PUBLIC CAN JOIN US IF THEY WISH 
 

 

 

PROGRAM  - 2020  (Meetings to be held on first and third Wednesdays) 

 

Date Speaker Topic 

19th Aug  Will Oakley - RACT RACT – Hobart’s 30 year Mobility Vision 

2nd Sept Don Maisch The Crimean War and Tasmania’s role in it 

16th Sept Amanda French – CEO of Dressed for   Success   
(will have volunteer with her also) 

Dressed for Success 

30th Sept  Social night TBA 

7th Oct Josh   Pitt  New member talk 

21stOct Paul Sluythers  Travel talks in a time when we can’t travel 

4th Nov Rotarians Against Malaria member   Rotary Against Malaria program 

18th Nov Henry Finnis Armistice Day commemorative talk  

2nd Dec  New Member talk TBA 

16th Dec Christmas event  - TBA  

 

THEY SAY THAT LAUGHTER IS THE BEST MEDICINE! 
(with thanks to Members of the Club for sharing these via email or on social media) 

 



 

 

Did You Know? 
 

 

Drivers of Tommy and the club truck must be alcohol free when operating said 

machines. 

 

 

 

 

 



 
A Farewell to Rotarian Dennis Turner 

 

 

 

 

Some Lindisfarne stalwarts along with a contingent from the Tasman  Club attended 
the Rotary Club of Sorell’s meeting on Monday night to farewell Rotarian Dennis 

Turner who is moving to Wynyard.  Dennis was a member of RCOL club for a number 
of years, including a term as President. He is a PHF and also a recipient of a Sapphire 
Pin, recognizing his incredible work in the Dunalley region, post the bushfires that 

decimated the area. 
 

 

Due to a cancellation we have been offered a BBQ at 
Bunnings Mornington next Saturday.  
 
An offer that we have accepted. 

 
We will need 5 people there at all times from about 8:30am through to 3pm. 
 
If you are able to help please let either Peter Morgan or Secretary Richard know – we 
do not expect everyone to be there all day, so if you can only do a half day sessions it 
all helps out. 
 
This will be our first opportunity this year to earn some hard cash so PLEASE HELP. 


